

10 NW 6<sup>th</sup> Street Oklahoma City, OK 73102 Ph. (405) 235-3648 Fax (405) 235-1766 www.ocgs.org

February 21, 2015

Mr. Kirk Owens Owens Communications, LLC 3102 N. Classen Blvd., Box 203 Oklahoma City, OK 73118

Dear Kirk,

On behalf of the Oklahoma City Geological Society (OCGS), I wanted to take a minute to express our appreciation for your work in cabling our new building as well as moving and redeploying our existing telephone system. I found that you and your technicians were very easy to work with. You took time to ask questions or explain things when needed and you just handled things that didn't need to be specifically discussed. The work was done neatly and we've had no issues arise since moving in.

As a person with no experience in such a project, I appreciated your input and suggestions on how to accommodate our needs and requirements. I also greatly appreciated you're working with other providers who needed to interface with you during the construction/installation process.

I would be glad to provide a reference to any potential Owens Communications customers at any time. I can be contacted by phone or email.

I wish you and your company further success and wanted to thank you again for helping to make the overwhelming process of moving the OCGS to our new location so much easier.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Harris

CEO

Oklahoma City Geological Society mharris@ocgs.org